TOWN OF RAYMOND STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT (SWUD)

On Monday, February 18, 2019, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their monthly meeting. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Paul Ryan, Scott Brenton, Brent Kultgen and John Strueder. Also present was Matt Stanger, from RA Smith Engineering.

Bills for RA Smith Engineering in the amount of \$8,756.58 were APPROVED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION. MOTION CARRIED 5-0

Minutes from previous meeting of January 21, 2019, were APPROVED ON A RYAN/STRUEDER MOTION. MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

Unfinished Business:

Update on Cleaning of Tributaries:

**On 80th, Shawn Roberts has about a half a day left, then he will move to the Jensen property.

**Grassman has 3 – 4 days left on the Hunter property. He said that the ditches have about 2 feet of silt and believes they aren't really working properly.

New Business: NONE

Public Comment: NONE

Correspondence/Announcements: NONE

At 7:15 pm, the meeting was **ADJOURNED ON A**

SCHWARTZ/STRUEDER MOTION. MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Brenton SWUD Secretary